
  
 

  

 
 

 
   

 
  

    
   

   
  

 
   

 
    

    
    

   
     
  

 
    

    
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

SHERBURNE-EARLVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL 
15 School Street, Sherburne, NY 13460 

607-674-7300 • Fax 607-674-9742

Robert G. Berson Antoinette Halliday 
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent for Instruction 

February 12, 2024 

Dear Sherburne-Earlville Parents and Caregivers, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new mobile App, which will enhance 
communication between our school district and our community! The S-E App will allow you to 
access important information, updates, events, and resources from your smartphone or tablet. 
You also will be able to communicate directly with teachers, staff, and other parents/guardians 
through the S-E App's messaging feature. 

To get started, please follow these steps: 

1. The email address SECSD has on file with your contact information will receive an
invitation from noreply@esv2go.com. If you need to provide or update your email
address, please contact the main office of your student’s building (i.e. ES, MS or HS).

2. Follow the instructions in the email invitation to create your S-E App account.
3. Download the S-E App in the Google Play or iOS store (search “seonline”).
4. Log into the S-E App using the username and password you created.

We hope that you will find the S-E App to be useful and convenient, and we look forward to 
connecting with you through this new platform. If you have any questions or feedback, please 
call us at 607-674-7300. 

Sincerely, 

Robert G. Berson 
Sherburne-Earlville CSD 
Superintendent of Schools 
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